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10th December 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Ernie & Leo 

Cotswold: Cian & Phoebe 

Swaledale: Asinat & Toby 

Teeswater: James-Thomas & George 

Dorset Downs:  Alicja & Eliza 

 

Oxford:  Seren & Romi 

Cheviot:  Abdullah & Lola 

Herdwick: Kelsey & Krystian 

Well done, we are all very proud of you! 

Wraparound Care 

Wraparound Care will re-open again 

next week.  

Thank you for your patience and 

understanding while it has been closed. 

To make a new booking or for more 

information e-mail 

wac@parish.ycst.co.uk  

Christmas Events in School  

Wednesday 15th December  

Non-uniform day.  

Children can wear Christmas jumpers or 

party clothes 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Fair activities in class in the 

afternoon 

Have you seen the sheep in our Advent 

window as part of the Middletown 

Advent trail?  

Go to the Middletown Advent Window 

Trail Facebook page for information and 

enjoy a Christmas walk to find all the 

windows when they open. 



              

 

Years 5 and 6 had a Greek Day this week. To 

finish off their curriculum work. They made 

pitta bread and Greek biscuits, enjoyed Greek 

food, played an Olympic Games boardgame, 

made their own Olympic medals and wreaths 

and took part in Greek dancing. 

Around school this week 


